
STAFF CONTACTS 
Church Office - 215-576-0892 
Pastor - Mark Moser, ext. 104, mark.moser@newlifeglenside.com 
Assistant Pastor—Young Adult and Community Group Ministries - Ben Thompson, 
ext. 110, bthompson@newlifeglenside.com 
Director of Shepherding - Nicholas Black, ext. 103, nblacknewlifeglenside@gmail.com 
Director of Youth Ministries - Jason Peterson, ext. 108, nlgjpeterson@gmail.com 
Director of Children’s Ministry - Bea Galloway, ext. 106, nlgkidslife@gmail.com 
Outreach Coordinator - Alden Groves, ext. 199, agroves.nlg@gmail.com 
Jr. High Ministry Leader - Caitlyn Valla, nlgcvalla@gmail.com 
Sr. High Ministry Leader - Peter Kratz, nlgpkratz@gmail.com 
Deacon Coordinator - Peggy McManus, ext. 109, deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 
Church Administrator - Bob McInnes, ext. 101, robert.mcinnes@newlifeglenside.com 
Worship Service Manager - Sarah Morris, ext. 111, nlgworship1@gmail.com 
Facility Manager - Ed Spector, ext. 107, espector@newlifeglenside.com 
Office Contact - Jan Timlin, ext. 100, newlifereceptionist@gmail.com 

CONNECTIONS 

Food Cupboard Hours:  Mon.: 7–7:30pm for New Life families; Tues.: 6:00pm for the 
community; Thurs.: 1:00pm for seniors   

Diaconal Assistance:  The deacons are here to help with financial struggles and practical 
needs.  Contact the Deacon Coordinator at ext. 109 or 
deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

Join our Facebook Page:  "New Life Church in Glenside Facebook Page" 
 http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside  

Meals Ministry:  If meals are needed due to illness, a new baby, etc., please contact 
February coordinator Carolyn Ritter at NewLifeMeals@gmail.com. 

New Life Nursery School:  215-576-0783, Janel Fackler, Director 
 NewLifeNurserySchool@gmail.com; www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool 

New Life’s Weekly E-News:  To receive our weekly e-news, email Dan Johnson at 
nlgdjohnson@gmail.com or sign up at http://eepurl.com/hbCAY 

New Life Thrift Stores:  www.newlifethriftinc.org 
 800 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-8619, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm  
 67 Cheltenham Ave., Cheltenham, 215-635-0820, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm 
 The Boutique, 758 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-1099, M-Sat.: 10am-6pm 

Prayer Chain:  If you have a prayer request or would like to join the prayer chain to pray for 
others, contact Linda Woods. 

Perpetual Food Drive:  Current needs: cereal, oatmeal, pancake mix, peanut butter, jelly.  
Please do not donate perishable foods.  Place your donation in the Food Cupboard 
cabinet by the Weldon Room.  Thank you! 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 
• If you’re sick, please join us online from home while you’re not feeling well and we’ll look 

forward to seeing you again in person when you’re better. 
• Our 11:00am Sunday service is recorded and broadcast over the internet each week for 

those who are unable to attend in person. 

New Life 
 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH - PCA 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 
PRELUDE       Your Words Are Wonderful (Psalm 119)                     Worship Team, 
                                                                                                                              Sarah Morris, Leader 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP  Psalm 105:1-3                                             Mark Moser, Pastor 
 
SONGS  Praise to the Lord, the Almighty 
  What He’s Done 
  Lion of Judah 
 
OFFERING & ANNOUNCEMENTS                     Alden Groves, Outreach Coordinator 
 
TESTIMONY                                                                                                                           Rob Blake 
 
TIME OF GREETING 
 
SONG  Your Words Are Wonderful (Psalm 119) 
 
PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH                                                                            Steve Kim, Elder 
 
SCRIPTURE READING John 6:22-59                                                         Charles Nalliah 
 
SERMON       Animals, Humans, and Glorified Humans          Mark Moser 
 
RESPONSE Come Behold the Wondrous Mystery 
    
BENEDICTION                                                                                                                   

 
“I am the bread of life, that came down from heaven. 

Whoever comes to me will never go hungry.” 
~ John 6:35, 41  

New Life Presbyterian Church, 467 N. Easton Road, Glenside, PA 19038-4999 
Phone: 215-576-0892        www.newlifeglenside.com                       

 Office Hours: Tuesday—Friday, 9:00am-2:00pm 

To Know Christ and  
to Make Him Known 

 
Sunday, February 18, 2024 

8:30 & 11:00am 
(11:00am livestream) 

http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside
https://www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool


ANNOUNCEMENTS 

GRIEF SHARE—Begins Monday, February 26, 7-9pm at New Life Dresher 
If you or someone you know has lost a loved to death, the journey of grief can be 
very painful, one you need not travel alone. Grief Share is a 13-week grief support 
group held on Monday evenings from 7 to 9pm.  The weekly sessions include a 
video presentation about the grief process, small group discussion, and a 
workbook for use with the video and personal study.  Pre-registration is  
required along with a one-time fee of $20.00 for the workbook.  For more 
information or to register, please contact Maureen Joos at 215-280-1703 or  
mgjoos@gmail.com.  
 
NEW LIFE NURSERY SCHOOL CLOTHING SWAP—Sat., March 2, 9am-12pm 
Come to the Fellowship Hall and support our nursery school!  For just $10, 
shoppers can fill a bag with clothing for the whole family, plus toys and books!  
Donations of any of the following items will gladly be accepted at NLNS between 
now and March 1: gently used men’s, women’s, and children’s clothing & shoes; 
children’s books, toys, puzzles, & games.  We cannot accept donations of baby 
equipment or furniture.  Questions?  Contact Director Janel Fackler at 
newlifenurseryschool@gmail.com or 215-576-0783. 
 
SeniorLife POTLUCK LUNCHEON—Sunday, March 17, 12:15pm 
If you’re 55+, join us!   Bring some food to share, enjoy lunch together, and hear 
updates from our various SeniorLife committees about opportunities to participate.  
If you don’t cook, please help us clean up after the luncheon.  Contact Manny 
Hackman for more info.   
 
Save the Date!  WOMEN’S WEEKEND RETREAT—May 3-5 
at Harvey Cedars Bible Conference 
Relationships, Desires & Disappointments  |  Speaker: Ellen Dykas of Harvest USA   
Ever felt disappointed by someone?  Ever had deep desires thwarted over and 
over again?  The heartache of these common experiences are tough to navigate 
emotionally, and sometimes difficult to understand spiritually.  If God gives us 
desires, then why don’t we get what we want when it’s not sinful things we’re 
craving?  And if God’s desire is that we’d have loving and satisfying relationships, 
then why do they seem to be so hard?  This retreat delves into these tough 
topics, seeking to provide biblical encouragement for the amazing ways that God 
uses desires and disappointments as both a gift and a trial.  Through Jesus 
Christ, our desires, disappointments and relationships are transformed into 
pathways which draw us closer to him, and propel us to love people from a free 
and whole heart.  Women, plan now to join us!  Brochures are available on the 
table in The Hub and at the Welcome Desk.  Questions?  Contact Deborah 
Deaton. 

HAVE YOU CHECKED IN? 
Please remember to stop by the Welcome Desk in the Lobby and sign in.  Thank you! HELP NEEDED 

SEEKING VOLUNTEERS FOR WORSHIP TEAMS AND AVL 
Are you musically inclined?  Do you have an artistic eye?  An ear for sound?
Please consider joining our Sunday morning crew!  We are always in need of 
more help and are looking for volunteers to participate on worship teams, run 
sound, and operate the slides and cameras on Sunday mornings.  Please 
contact Sarah Morris at nlgworship1@gmail.com for more information.  
 
LAPTOPS FOR BELIZE 
If you have an old laptop that you no longer need, Tom Tomer will be glad to take 
it off your hands and use it to teach children in Belize when he goes there for a 
week in April.  Tom will wipe all data from the machine.  Please contact him if you 
have a laptop to donate. 
 
SUMMER POSITION IN THE CHURCH OFFICE 
Needed: summer administrative assistant.  25 hours a week during June, July, 
and August.  Start and end dates are somewhat flexible.  Responsibilities include 
gathering information, coordinating and preparing the Sunday bulletin, 
developing slides for the services, assisting the worship coordinator, and other 
receptionist duties.  Training is provided.  Familiarity with Word, Publisher, and 
PowerPoint required.  Must be 18 or older.  If you are interested in learning more 
about or applying for the position, contact Bob McInnes at 
robert.mcinnes@newlifeglenside.com. 
 

FINANCIAL UPDATE 
GENERAL OFFERING 2/11/24 
  This Week  Fiscal YTD  Average +/(-) YTD 
Needed:  $18,205  $585,594 $17,745 
Received:  $47,515  $607,813 $18,419  $22,219 
 
 

ROOMS FOR PARENTS AND THEIR CHILDREN 
Children are welcome to worship with us, but in case they’re needed we have: 
• A Nursery for infants and toddlers (ground floor, room G10) during both services 
• A New Mothers’ Room—for Moms with young babies.  Exit the rear Sanctuary doors 

and turn right.  There is a changing table in there.  Please knock before entering.  
• A Family Room— for Dads with babies or parents who want to continue to practice 

sitting through the service with their children.  We understand that some weeks 
might be harder than others to keep your children in the Sanctuary - this room is for 
you.  Head down the stairs and turn right.  

mailto:nlgworship1@gmail.com

